Dear Program Participant,
APA’s program that will allow you to conveniently manage your conference abstract and presentation online is now available. You may modify the abstract that was submitted with your proposal, add your PowerPoint slides or post a new abstract/PowerPoint slides for your presentation. Just click on the link below to get started: 
http://www.apa.org/convention/abstracts 
To access your presentation:
For presentation: Perceived Norms of Selfie-Taking and Filtering: Greater Acceptance, More Selfie-Editing
Your system assigned User ID is: 0985
Your assigned Password is: 16274H

For presentation: Adaptive Narcissism: A Protective Factor in the Emerging Selfie Culture?
Your system assigned User ID is: 1287
Your assigned Password is: 16331H
The presentation you are about to give at the 2017 APA convention may be recorded, including video, audio, photographs and whatever you show on the projection screen. To ensure we obtain the best footage and create top-quality results, there are several guidelines we ask you to follow prior to and throughout your presentation. Please download a copy of the presentation guidelines (PDF, 1.8MB) to help you prepare your successful presentation. This document also contains advice on how to use the 2017 APA Convention PowerPoint template (PPTX, 845KB).
As an added bonus, APA will increase the visibility of your presentation after the convention if you post your abstract and presentations/PowerPoint slides. Your materials may be automatically added to PsycEXTRA, an academic database available to thousands of researchers worldwide used to find conference proceedings. PsycEXTRA includes professional content such as conference presentations, technical reports, policy papers and newsletters. To learn more about PsycEXTRA, visit www.apa.org/psycEXTRA. This is a great vehicle to ensure others are aware of your presentation. 

We look forward to working with you!
APA Convention Office
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Dear Colleague,

We are pleased to inform you that your program symposium proposal has been
accepted by Division 17 of the American Psychological Association (APA)
for presentation at the annual conference in Washington, DC from August
3-6, 2017. Please remember that your submission was only accepted for a
50-minute program slot.  Please inform your co-presenter(s) of the
proposal review outcome.

The Program Committee anonymously reviewed 72 program proposals and 36
(50%) were accepted given the number of conference hours allotted to
Division 17. If you submitted your symposium proposal as a Continuing
Education (CE) session, this information was forwarded on to APA by the
program co-chairs.

Division 17 very much appreciates your support of the Division as well as
the time, thought, and effort invested in preparing your proposal. Please
be reminded that all participants in your presentation, whether or not
they are members of APA, are required to register for the Convention.
Please log on to APA website (apa.org) or access the APA Monitor when
conference registration materials become available.



Best regards,

Mary Ann and Melissa

Mary Ann Covey
Division 17 Program Co-Chair, 2017 APA Convention
mcovey@div17.org

Melissa Consoli Morgan
Division 17 Program Co-Chair, 2017 APA Convention
mmorgan@div17.org
